
Ref: Proposed Enfield Local Plan

I would like to state my objection to the Proposed Enfield Local Plan.

To change the use of our greenbelt land for development would be a crime. This greenbelt land 
is the heart and lungs of our borough and to use it for what would probably be low-density 
housing would be a complete and utter waste.

This land is crossed by many footpaths and is in regular daily use for people walking for their 
health and mental wellbeing. It is also part of the historic Enfield Chase and this alone should be 
a reason to keep it protected.

The Borough of Enfield should be made to rethink and come up with alternatives on brownfield 
sites where they could get higher density housing and not waste our beautiful greenbelt.
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